
 

MEMO 
 

TO:           BLUE RIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION, 

                  MRS. SUSAN E. WILSON, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM:     PAULETTE CLAGG, TRANSPORTATION              

SUPERVISOR  

DATE:      MAY 13, 2020 

RE:            MAY 2020 TRANSPORTATION REPORT 

 

In the notes for the March Board Report, I had written that it would not be long before we 

would be taking trips for the end of this school year.  That changed quickly and we are 

ending the year with a new and different set of routines. 

Bodine Environmental Services took some soil borings around our fuel pumps this last 

month to test for contamination.  The results should be coming in soon. 

Rockford Map Publishers has made new district maps for the Unit Office and the 

Transportation Department.  The maps will be here soon. 

The drivers are taking food and homework packets to students.  We are delivering and 

picking up artwork.   Sewing projects went to HS students.  Some chrome books and plug 

in cords have been in our deliveries.  Contents of some HS lockers went to some HS 

students.   

The busses are all “detailed” and thoroughly cleaned for the start of next year.  Brad is 

doing oil changes and repairs on the larger vehicles.  He is doing maintenance oil changes 

and repairs on the smaller vehicles now.  The #20 white transit van was sold.  The new vans 

we are purchasing this year should be here by July.   

The offices, garage/shop, Quonset, bathroom and break room have gone through or are in 

the process of a “spring cleaning”.   

Two busses are at the end of their leases and will be going back soon.  The International 

wheelchair bus is going back within the next few weeks.  International will replace it with a 

new wheelchair bus. 

The Bluebird bus will be going back after July 1st.   Bluebird will replace this bus with a 77-

passenger bus.   

We always look forward to seeing the new busses come in.  And that all the vehicles are 

ready for a new school year! 


